

EAST END UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

https://eastendumc.org | 1212 Holly Street | Nashville, TN. 37206 | 615.227.3272

JANUARY 2023 BUILDING UPDATE

January has been an eventful month! Many thanks to all who were able to attend the Charge Conference last Sunday, where East End affirmed the building plans and expressed enthusiasm about moving forward. More details, including some stunning visuals of our future home, are available at https://eastendumc.org/hopeonholly/. Other major January events included meeting with the East End Neighborhood Association to share our rebuilding plans with the community and a successful appearance before the Board of Zoning Appeals to clear another hurdle en route to breaking ground. (The zoning appeal was necessary because the footprint of the building is changing, and the church is within a residential neighborhood.)

In addition to these events, the Rebuilding Committee has been working to finalize the organ contract. We are purchasing a used organ from another church, and Milnar Organ Company will reconfigure the organ for our new sanctuary, procuring new pipework as necessary and "voicing" the organ to fit the new space.

As always, please send any thoughts or questions to eastendrebuilding@gmail.com.